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To the Planning Board and City Council, 
 
In regards to the Zoning Map Amendment put forth by Horace-Ward LLC, Bealm Realty, LLC, Delhi 
Properties, LLC, and Delhi Properties ll, LLC:  
 
The Union Square Neighborhood Council is in the early stages of negotiating a Community Benefits 
Agreement with the applicant. We hope to be able to support the project once that is in place.  
 
With many thanks for your consideration, 
 
Michèle Hansen and Matthias Rudolf 
Co-Chairs, Union Square Neighborhood Council 

 
 




